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Celebrating School Readiness and 
2021 Summer Camp 

Celebrations at Day Nursery are the best; especially when it comes to celebrating PreK 
accomplishments and graduations.  We were thrilled to have been able to do these 

again this year and just as the planning began, word was received that parents could be 
inside the facilities again.   

We are grateful to each of our talented staff for their efforts to prepare children for 
kindergarten and to the AISD teachers who work alongside the staff in three of our 
centers that have PreK partnerships. We value this collaborative partnership of more than 
15 years.  Working together we are preparing young children for school and beyond.  

It’s also been grand to plan a “normal” summer camp experience for our schoolers.  
After only limited outings last year, the “Summer Camp Adventure 2021” is in full swing 

with lots of planed 
outings and field trip enrichment activities.  Some in separate 
groups and some altogether for our own movie theater 
experiences at the Orange Street and a fun-filled day at the 
FBC Family Life Center just to name a few.  It’s been so much 
fun so far and with a few more weeks to go!  Adventures 
and celebrations include, Friendship week, Western Days, 
Camping, Wildlife, Celebrate the USA, Olympics, Storybook 
week, On The Farm, DNA Rocks, STEM, Space Adventure, 
Arts and Culture, and Aloha Summer.  As summer ended 
these kiddos went back to school.  

See more inside this issue for a selection of pictures that 
capture the fun of these and other happenings in the Day 
Nursery centers! 

Honorable Mention

The Day Nursery of Abilene appreciated the opportunity to be included in the fall “Voices in the Field” publication put out 
by Texas child care advocates, Children at Risk.  The publication focuses on the impact of the pandemic on the Texas child 

care industry and how many providers are working to assure the continuance of child care in the State. 
It can be found online https://childrenatrisk.org/txecenewsletter-sept21/



T he famous question 
that children always 

ask… “are we there yet?” 
What we are all asking 
in these current times is 
more like “are we back 
to ‘normal’ yet”?  Well 
hopefully…soon!  

With all the dealings of COVID in 2020, we remain 
hopeful that life at the Day Nursery of Abilene 
and in our child care centers will be on the road to 
“back to normal”.  One of the things that brought 
us hope was allowing parents to finally be come 
back into the centers in the late spring of 2021.   
Day Nursery welcomed them back in with open 
arms and they were over the moon to be back too!  
With that saying, we continue following added 
health and safety protocol, including additional 
handwashing (of parents too), sanitizing and even 
offering onsite vaccine clinics in each of our child 
care centers this fall too.  

And the silver lining of all of the dealings with 
the fluid situation of the pandemic? We have 
learned a lot and our industry received heightened 
awareness too.  The importance of early care and 
education programs has been exemplified! It’s 
unfortunate that it took a world-wide pandemic, 
but that fact is that it’s been duly noted and with 
momentum to continue strengthening the industry 
through legislative agendas both statewide and at 
the federal level too.  These are positive outcomes! 

Although we still hope to say “goodbye” to this 
pandemic for good, and “hello” change, greater 
appreciation, and value for the early childhood 
industry!  We’ll continue moving forward to meet 
the premise of our mission to provide affordable 
quality child care for a diverse community! 

 

Program Highlights
School-Ready Celebrations

Summer Camp Adventure 2021

Infant/toddler Fun and Learning Experiences

Reading Time with Representative Stan Lambert

A Message from
Cynthia Pearson
PRESIDENT / CEO

Professional Development: 
Columbus Day Training 2021

Day Nursery of Abilene staff attended an all-day training session 
on Columbus Day to provide a review of the latest updates on 

personnel and safety policies as well as the quality requirements 
of staff as a Texas Rising Star (TRS) child care program.  The best 
part of the day was the featured keynote presenter for the day, 
Mr. Stephen Fite who presented an invigorating, participatory 
workshop on the power of rhythm and using music, movement 
and making brain connections.  Mr. Fite has entertained preschool 
children for years through his music presentations in Abilene and 
has trained thousands of early childhood professionals since 1985.  
The talented staff at Day Nursery walked away with great ideas for 
their classrooms and even wrote a total of 20 different “piggy back” 
songs to use in their classrooms. 



STAFF
HIGHLIGHTS

MAKING A DIFFERENCE...
ONE CHILD AT A TIME!

Generosity of our donors, Apr. 2021 - Oct. 2021
(as of print deadline)

4D Electric
83 Entertainment
Abilene Chamber of Commerce
Abilene Teachers FCU
AEP Texas
Meagan and Jake Allred
Amanda and Jake Gomez
Amazon Smile Foundation
Karla Ambrose
Trevor Anulies
Arrow Ford
Cathy and Phil Ashby
Bethany Ashlock
Atmos Energy
Denice and Mark Bailey
Samantha Baker
Sue and Jim Barr
Batjer & Associates
Carolyn and John Beckham
Mrs. Gay Beitscher
Staci and RJ Benavides
Kay and Jim Berry
Big Country Restaurant and 

Refrigeration
The Blackbaud Giving Fund
Mittie and Dale Blackburn
Samantha Breitzman
Nita Brewer
Brianna Gray
Gina and Tucker Bridwell
Tammi and Rodney Briscoe
Alexis Bristow
Dallas Brown
Teresa and Ronny Bryant
Linda and Ed Buckner
Dawn Burch
Mary Burke
Audra and Brad Butler
Cheryl Carpenter
Syria Carrasquillo
Lisa Chabarria
Elizabeth Chellette
Christian Service Center of Abilene
Karen and Walt Clemmer
Randy Clouse
Paula Clowdus
Mari and Chris Cockerell
Steve Collins
Community Foundation of Abilene
James Comstock
Cindy and Glenn Cook
Holly Cox
Caroline and Travis Craver
Cheryl and Rob Cunningham
Jeanette Daniels
DATROO Technologies
Amber Davies
Mary and Alan Davis
Suzanne Davis
Katie Deal
Joshlyn Dendy
Sierra Dendy
Julie and Mike Denny
Becca Desrochers
Danielle Distler
Dee Dolton
Misty Donald
Mrs. Rudith Drennan
Will Duncan
Terri Edwards
Stephanie and Charles Ellis
Facebook for Nonprofits
Angie and Rick Failor
Lyndi Felan
Fergus & Tomanka, PLLC

First Abilene FCU
First Financial Bank
Brandon Forrest
The Fowler Family
Anne Frawley
Bea Ganson
Patty Garcia
Stacey Garza
Mary and Larry Gill
Casey Gilliam
Gina and Mark Lewis
Barbara Golson
The Good Coin Foundation
Gary and Jean Goodnight
Grant Seabourne
Colleen Graves
Rhonda and Tim Graves
The Greathouse Foundation
Anna and Jack Griggs
Terry Grosvenor
Lori Grubbs
Beverly and Russell Guthrie
Wanda and Toney Gutierrez
H.E.B.
Sandra and Dave Harper
Kaye Price and Joe Hawkins
Jachlyn Hayhurst
Vicki and Doug Hayhurst
Robin Hicks
Danika Hill and Shaun Deen
Landis Hinesly
Debra Hogue
Eleanor and Robert Hoppe
The Howell Family
Shelley and James Hughes
Youlanda and James Hunter
Madeline and Jacob Hutson
Erica and Daniell Jara
Aubrey and Justin Jarrett
Jason Hernandez
Traci Jenkins
Cameshia Jones
Jane Jones
Tanya and Kyle Jones
Deborah Judah
Corey Kain
Traci and Ryan Kana
Katherine Robinson
Tave Kelly
Sheila and Ronnie Kidd
Charlotte, Savannah & Stephen 

King
Tiffany Kirvin
Kiwanis Club of Abilene
Kiwanis Club of Greater Abilene
Kristina Campos-Davis
Linda Hammonds
Maxanne and Tim Little
LMB Real Estate Group
Lowry Family
M&R Commercial Services
Pamela and Tom Mann
Shirley Martin
Vanessa and Billy Martin
Christina Martinez
Jennifer Mattas-Schuster
Tip and Leck Matthews
Mayfield Paper Company
Josie Medina
Margie Medina
Samantha Merrick
Elizabeth and Aaron Miller
Elaine and David Miller
Clinton Mills
Cathy and Chris Moore

Jonathan Moore
Verenice Morales
Jana Moreno
Sam Morgan
Dixie and Randy Morris
Janice Morris
Sandra Morrow
Carl and Evelyn Moser
Mallory Moser
Molly Moser
Virginia Mosier
Chrissy Musick
Cynthia Nesmith
Angela Nicolini
Ashley Overbeeke
Ginger and Shon Overton
Mindy and Jason Patterson
Brenda Peak
Cynthia Pearson
Macon Pearson
Karen Peterson
Kyle and Didi Pierce
Sean and Kari Polk
Dottie and Kerry Preston
Priscilla Rayford
Becky and Jack Rentz
Reynolds Manufacturing
Yolanda Reynoso
Diana and H.M. Richert
Mr. and Mrs. J.D. Riggs
Sharon and Tom Riley
Hannah Rimer
Becky Roberts
Rolando Rodriguez
Sarah Rodriguez
Melody Roper
Misty Rutherford
Nancy Ruzinsky
Donna Sanders
Risha Sanders
Caitlin Schrader
Hadley Scott
The Shed Market
Pat and Anna Sigala
Dale and Faye Smith
Garrett Smith
Patricia Smith
Ann Spence
Patti Stennett
Danny and Beverly Stevens
Tammy Stevenson
Michael Stringfellow
Mark & Ronalyn Sutphen
Texas Mutual Insurance Company
Kirk and Kristi Thaxton
Robert Thomas
Elaina Tobey
Suzanne Travis
Truist by Fronstream
Audra Ude
United Way of Abilene
Paul Vasquez
Julia and Edward Velasquez
Melanie Volcko
Kimberly Wagoner
Caitlyn Wallis
Vanessa Washington
Madison Weidenbach
West Texas CPR & Safety Training
Jill and Chip Whitlock
Megan and Cameron Wiley
Christie Willis
Nancy Zelisko
Kam Zinsser

GIFTS FROM FUNDS HELD AT THE 
COMMUNITY FOUNDATION OF ABILENE

Morgan and Jesse Jones Designated Fund
Robert, Elsie & Roberta Watters Endowment Fund 

The Day Nursery of Abilene is grateful to each and every donor including 

those who made the 2021 Abilene Gives campaign a success this year! 

Foster Grandparents return 
to Day Nursery!

Employees
of the Quarter

Colleen Graves
Vine St.

Dora Rosales
Cedar St.

Christina Romero
Orange St.

Marisol Arrazola
Sherry Ln.

Vaccine Clinics

Staff Training



“SAVE THE DATE”

FOSTER GRANDPARENT PROGRAM

After being without our Foster Grandparents for more 
than 18 months because of COVID, our centers 

were thrilled to welcome them back and the children 
were over the moon excited!! We even had a couple of 
new grandparents join us! They all attended a refresher/
training session at the administration office earlier this 
week and are now back in action! Day Nursery LOVES our 
Foster Grandparents!

SPIRIT OF CHRISTMAS 2021

As you plan your yearend giving, please consider a gift to 
the Day Nursery of Abilene in the “Spirit of Christmas”. 

Your contribution impacts the lives of 600 children in care in 
the four child care centers and makes a difference... one child 
at a time. Watch for a special-designed card to come in the 
mail in December. This year there will be another component 
too, virtual messages by our kiddos. Stay tuned!
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Cedar Street 
Center

650 Cedar Street
Abilene, TX 79601
(325) 670-0002

Vine Street 
Center

1442 Vine Street
Abilene, TX 79601
(325) 672-7351

Sherry Lane 
Center

3434 Sherry Lane
Abilene, TX 79601
(325) 673-1781

Orange Street 
Center

1450 N. 17th
Abilene, TX 79601
(325) 232-7387

OUR CHILD CARE CENTERS:

Administration Office
702 Cedar Street

Abilene, TX 79601
(325) 673-1110 phone

(325) 677-0235 fax

Prefer Emails?  
Help DNA save money on 
printing and postage!
If you prefer to get an email version 
of the Nursery Rhyme, please email 
daynursery@daynurseryabilene.org.

daynurseryabilene.org

 

Administration
Office

702 Cedar Street
Abilene, TX 79601
(325) 673-1110


